Dear Mike, Jim, and Staff of the Honor Flight:

Thank you so much for making my Honor Flight on October 9™ an
experience that I and all the other veterans will never forget.

The concern and professionalism shown towards us went above and beyond
all expectations.

You and your staff are truly a gift of great value to all veterans.
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Darryl




